


STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT
  




June 18, 2018
On Monday, June 18, 2018, the Town of Raymond Storm Water Utility District held their regular monthly meeting.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Present for the meeting were, Chairman Doug Schwartz; Secretary, Scott Brenton; Members, Brent Kultgen, Paul Ryan and John Strueder.  Also present was Charlie, from RA Smith National – the Town’s Engineers.  

REVIEW OF BILLS:  
APPROVE BILL FROM RA SMITH NATIONAL, in the amount of $1075.68 for general engineering, MADE ON A RYAN/KULTGEN MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0. 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF MAY 21, 2018: 

APPROVED ON A RYAN/KULTGEN MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

a. Updates on cleaning of Tributaries:

At this time, it was stated that we will talk to the DPW workers regarding a tree that is in the river on the Scott property.  

There was also discussion regarding sending letters to property owners for the upcoming project.  

NEW BUSINESS:
NONE
CORRESPONDENCE & ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

Mr. Brenton gave an update regarding the RCDB meeting that he attended.  

At 7:20 pm, the meeting was ADJOURNED ON A RYAN/BRENTON MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.
Respectfully submitted, 

Scott Brenton – Secretary

Storm Water Utility District

